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New from the Pete Richards Collection

Exciting news - the Pete Richards collection is here! This is the first of many updates to
come, from Pete's fine and extensive collection, beginning with some U.S.

specimens (click here).

Many of you know Pete is one of the world’s foremost experts on crystal shapes and the

phenomena that influence them. If you’d like to read more about him, click here.

Hope you enjoy the update!

Canadian Dollar



The currency disparity is significant in favour of the U.S. dollar these days. My usual
reminder - prices on the website are in Canadian dollars (if you are thinking in - or used to

browsing online minerals in - US dollar terms).

If you are receiving this email in any format in which the above link does not work, the
addresses are:

https://www.mcdougallminerals.com/product-category/browse-catalogue/browse-by-
update/pete-richards-collection/

https://www.mcdougallminerals.com/blog/r-peter-richards/

The link for all new specimens on the website:

http://www.mcdougallminerals.com/New-Specimens.html
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